
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of George Street School 

 

FOGGS are holding a Penny Race throughout the week 

commencing 10th June. 

The aim of the game is for each class to race against each 

other to raise the most money. The class that raises the 

most money will win an ice cream party for their whole 

class.  

Children can put any British coins into the jar and as 

always we would be hugely grateful for any money that 

you do send in with your children. 

All money raised will go towards equipment and 

resources around the school that benefits all of our 

children.  

 

This was a great event last year that all the kids enjoyed 

taking part in and it raised a fair amount of money! 


